
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Application for increase 
in water rates in Orange County 

) 
) 

by Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. ) 

DOCKET NO. 991437-WU 

Filed: July 18, 2001 

WEDGEFIELD UTILITIES, INC.’S 
RESPONSE TO OPC’S 

MOTION TO RESCHEDULE HEARINGS 

Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. (“Wedgefield” or “the Utility”) hereby files its Response to 

OPC’s Motion to Reschedule Hearings and states: 

1. Wedgefield does not object to the granting of OPC’s motion. 

2. Furthermore, Wedgefield agrees to an extension of time through and 

including December 31,2001, to refrain from exercising its rights pursuant to Section 

367.081, Florida Statutes, to implement the full amount of rates requested in its Petition for 

an increase in rates filed on November 12, 1999. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Be; E. Girtman 
FL Bar No. 186039 
1020 E. Lafayette St. 
Suite 207 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Attorney for 
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a copy of the foregoing has been sent to the following 
by U.S. mail (or by facsimile#) this 1gth day of July, 2001. 

Patty Christensen, Esq.# 
Division of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Charles Beck, Esq.# 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 W. Madison St., Rm. 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-6588 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 (850) 488-9330 
(850)413-4220 

Ben E. Girtman 
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